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Dear Dr. Guskiewicz, Dr. Clemens, and Dr. Pleasants,

I’m writing to praise your decision to update the Fellowship for Exploring Research in
Nutrition from accepting only “Black, Indigenous, or People of Color (BIPOC)" to accepting
applicants of all races.

Every person, regardless of background, has unique talents which help enrich academic
and professional programs. As Pace Sagester, UNC’s Media Relations Manager, recently told a
media outlet, “a diverse student body is vital to fostering academic excellence, helping to
broaden understanding among people of all backgrounds, perspectives, and experiences, spurring
innovation and preparing engaged citizens and future leaders.”1 The idea of equality is one of the
reasons America is great.

Yet, we at Our America find it concerning that the same vigor for equality is not extended
to three scholarships that seem to be only available to minority s

1 https://dailycaller.com/2022/12/20/university-civil-rights-complaint-discriminatory-fellowship/




